June 20, 1926

The regular meeting of the Roard of Directors of the McKownville Improvement Asso. was held at the schoolhouse on the above date at 8:00 PM. The meeting was called to order by Mr. Walter R. Marden, president.

Roll call showed the following officers and directors present: Thomas Cordon, M.A. McCrath, W.T. Veeder, C.P. Kimmey, A.V. Smith, W. R. Marden, Geo. Foll, and W.S. Mac Murray.

Winutes of the previous meeting were read for infor-

mation.

The committee having in charge the canvassing of the village for an opinion on the numbering of houses reported that action was being taken.

A motion was made by H. E. Veeder and seconded by Geo. Foll that the street committee should investigate the angle of street ownership and the present owner approached with the view of ascertaining the future plans.

A motion was made and seconded by W.A. Smith that the side-walk should be continued from Mnowles Terrace to the

city line. Regularly carried.

A motion was made by W.E. Veeder and seconded by A.M. Smith that the next directors and quarterly meeting should be suspended for the months of July and August unless otherwise provided. Pegularly carried.

Motion made by W.A. Smith and seconded by C.P. Kimmey that an entertainment committee be appointed to provide for a village get-to-gether day at the Grove. Regularly carried and a committee composed of the following appointed:-

There being no further business, motion made and second-

ed to adjourn.

